From: FIRB AF:EX

To: craig.w.evans@gmail.com

Cc: "Kevin Klippenstein"; Woody Siemens; Dale Krahn; Bill Vanderspek; Stephanie Nelson; Ernie Sllveri (ernie@westernhatchery.ca); angelen@telus.net;
Bcc: Anslow, Martha AF:EX; Mattan, Olivia AF:EX; Lafontaine, Justine AF:EX; Hujjsmans, Matthew AF:EX; Noorani, Adeeb AF:EX

Subject: RE: BCCMB Further Information Request

Date: March 7, 2024 3:03:00 PM

Dear Craig Evans,
Thank you for your March 7, 2024 letter.

The Panel’s March 4, 2024 letter to the Chicken Board establishes a submission schedule which includes an opportunity for
the PPPABC and other participants to respond to the Chicken Board's submission due March 11, 2024, to the Panel.

Given your March 7, 2024 letter does not fall within the established process, it will not be shared with the Panel.
The PPPABC is free to provide its submissions through the established process.

Sincerely,

Martha Anslow
Executive Director
BCFIRB

From: Craig Evans <craig.w.evans@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 6:47 AM
To: Mattan, Olivia AF:EX <Olivia.Mattan@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: 'Kevin KIippenstein'_Woody Siemens_
_; Dale Krahn_; Bill Vanderspek_Stephanie Nelson
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Subject: BCCMB Further Information Request

This email came from an external source. Only open attachments or links that you are
expecting from a known sender.

Please see the attached letter to Mr. Peter Donkers regarding the above matter.

Craig Evans

Executive Director

Primary Poultry Processors of BC
778-583-0220
craig.w.evans@gmail.com

PRIMARY POULTRY PROCESSORS ASSOCIATION OF B.C. ‘\






